
 

 

7th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer – Year 5 and 6 students 
 
Primary Open Evening at Brookfield - Wednesday 27th September 2023 

I would like to extend a very warm welcome to students and parents to our annual primary open evening.  
Brookfield is a wonderful school with incredible students.  Our mission - ‘Committed to Excellence’ - 
drives all that we do.  We aim to ensure that every child achieves their full potential, through outstanding 
academic experiences at school in addition to extensive extra-curricular opportunities. In March 2019 
we joined The Redhill Academy Trust, one of the highest performing Trusts in the East Midlands. This 
partnership includes 10 secondary and a growing number of primary schools, supporting one another 
in the pursuit of delivering outstanding education for their local communities and children. 

The choice of a secondary school is an important decision for families. We recognise that the process 
of finding out about a school is crucial and can provide reassurance and, indeed, anticipation. We are 
delighted to be able to offer families the opportunity to visit Brookfield for our primary open evening, 
which is one of our main events of the year.     

The evening will be comprised: 

 A presentation in the Main Hall by Mr Hirst and Mrs Allan 
 Tour of the school and visiting subject areas 
 Opportunities to talk with Brookfield staff and students 
 Sampling of school meals 

In order to manage numbers and, to make the evening more accessible and comfortable for everyone, 
we are offering two presentation slots in the Main Hall, one at 18.00pm and the second at 18.45pm. 

Please could parents and students from the following schools attend the presentation at the allocated 
time shown below if at all possible.  All other primary schools please attend either of the above sessions. 

Time School 
 
 

18.00pm 

Walton Holymoorside Primary School 
Brockwell Junior School 
Highfield Hall Primary School 
Cutthorpe Primary School 

  
 
 

18.45pm 

Abercrombie Primary School  
Families of these schools are encouraged to 

arrive from 18.00pm to visit subject areas prior 
to the presentation in the Main Hall at 

18.45pm 

Old Hall Junior School 
Christ Church CE Primary School 
Deer Park Primary School 
Hunloke Park Primary School 

 



 

 

Everyone at Brookfield is looking forward to welcoming you to what is always a very popular event. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our transition team by phone, or through our 
dedicated email Y6enquiries@brookfieldcs.org.uk. 

I look forward to seeing you in the near future.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Keith Hirst 
Headteacher 
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